
December 16, 2020

Provider Notification of Admissions
Within 24 Hours

Facilities are expected to notify Denver Health Medical Plan (DHMP) of 
admissions of our members within 24 hours of members’ admission. 

If you fail to notify DHMP timely of our members’ admission to your facility, the 
admission and continued stay could be denied for “not timely notification”.


